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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.142104

FAQs:
English Language Proficiency, Aerodromes (ADR), Regulations

Question:
Is there any guidance for language schools on language training curricula in the context
of aviation?

Answer:

Language proficiency requirements already apply to flight crews and air traffic controllers
(ATCOs). Aerodromes are advised to contact their competent authority, approved training
organisations (ATOs), and air navigation service providers (ANSPs) for further information
concerning the implementation of language proficiency.

Commission Regulation (EU) No 139/2014 is supported by numerous acceptable means of

compliance (AMC) and guidance material (GM) with detailed information on how to conduct the
training and the assessments (see also the Easy Access Rules for Aerodromes). The

requirements are based on the International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO) language
proficiency concept and are therefore familiar to aviation stakeholders.
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